
       The Dark Woods 
       Clad in woolly hats and scarves, Yr 3 bravely  

       marched their way down to the dark,  dark 

woods in Alexandra Park.  

 

 

While in the woods they looked at the 
various species of trees and plants and 
learnt what the plants need in order to 
survive. The Park Ranger  told them all 
about how he cares for the trees and 
plants and how important it is to look 
after them.  Walking up the hill, the 
children chatted about what they had 
learnt. Hats and scarves off back at 
school and a well earned lunch for 
everyone on the trip. 

 

Things that make me 
smile…  
 
Seeing 'Smarty Bear' proudly 
sitting on Miss  
Lozada's  
desk . 
 
Well done                                
3NL.   
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Source Skate Park 

Year 5 had a fantastic trip to 
see the Source Skate Park as 
part of their local history 
topic. They found out what 
the building had been used 
for since it was built in the 
19th century. The children 
chatted with the owners of 
the building who created the 
Skate Park and 
found out how 
they run their   
bike shop and 
online business.   

                                                                                  

They were also lucky enough to have a 
BMX bike and skateboard display and 
realised that local  history can be really 
great fun to learn about! 

Wed 30 Jan 

Wed 6 Feb 

Fri 8 Feb 

Wed 13 Feb 

Thur 21 March 

 

Yr 2 chocolate  Making day & 

Yrs 1 & 2  Parent Spelling Café 

Yr 2 Chocolate Making Day 

Y4 & 4/5 Science Boffins Visit 

Yr 2 Chocolate Making Day 

Helenswood Dance Show 

Dates for your 

 Diary 

The pupil council 
had a very  

important visitor     
this week  

Nigel Sinden, The Mayor of        
Hastings, he came and spent an 
hour with the children answering a 
wide range of thought provoking      
questions the children had                      
prepared about his role as mayor. 

The members   
of the Pupil     
Council all 
agreed he a was 
very  friendly 
man.  

 

Smarty Bear 
We have a new mascot in school—

Smarty Bear!  

Each week,  Smarty will spend time in the 
class chosen by Mrs Quinn as having been 
the smartest with their uniform. Smarty 
likes to see shirts tucked in, ties on, jumpers 
and smart school shoes .                

Who will be chosen next! 

School Shoes:    Polite rem inder  - please can      
children wear smart, black school shoes NOT   trainers or 
boots. Please see your parents handbook or website for 
further details. Thank-you.  


